
MPWMD MEETING:  MAY 18, 2020, 5 P.M. 

ITEM #12:  Dave Stoldt did a brilliant job in all aspects of his Supply and Demand 
Report.  With much humility, and professionalism, Dave Stoldt went back to the 
drawing board to double check all analyses and data, without, I must add, any 
complaining about certain very public unfair, disingenuous criticism. 

We all are very fortunate to have such a dedicated leader as Dave Stoldt for 
general manager.  His is a heart that deeply cares about doing what is in the 
best interests of our communities.  That is the essence of genuinely good and 
wise leadership.  Please do not hesitate to applaud and adopt the Supply and 
Demand Report.  It is solid, it is sound, it has much merit as it was accomplished 
with outstanding excellence.   Staff is also wonderful, effective, and committed,  
and board too.  Thank you so much. 

ITEM #16:  SMART METERS 

Smart meters have many disadvantages, according to scientific experts. 

Smart Meters are more costly; they emit radiation transmissions that are 
harmful to humans, pets, and plants, making them environmentally unsound;  
they require installation of small cell towers that can contaminate the air in 
neighborhoods;  they are known to provide inaccurate water usage data, which 
potentially leads to unfair billing pricing;  

It would be most fair to allow people to opt out without incurring any penalties 
such as specially assessed fees or disconnections for opting out. 

No one should be forced to endure unwanted, hazardous exposure. If possible, 
please do not allow smart meters to move forward. At least require a CEQA EIR 
be conducted.  Continuous exposure to unending electromagnetic transmissions 
is dangerously unhealthy.  Remember, people are much more valuable than 
money. Thank you for your time. 

Submitted to staff by email during the 5 pm meeting.
Considered part of the record of the meeting.
Provided to the Board after adjournment.  


